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Chelsea Adam 
2929 Winterhaven Rd. 
Louisville, KY 40220 
achelseastar(@mail.c:om 
February 1,2010 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.Q. Box 615 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615 
VIA FACSIMILE: 502-564-3460 
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Dear Kentucky Public Commission: 

This letter is to complain about the recent request by LG&E to increase its electric a id  
gas rates by 12.19% for my personal. residence. 

As a Louisville home owner 1 have received an increase in the past six ( 6 )  months iii my 
Louisville Water Company bill, Insight Communications bill and Waste Management 
bill. 

The only thing that isn’t increasing far me, and many others, are wages. I feel that it is 
unfair of LG&E to ask to increase their rates by such a steep percentage rate, particulmly 
because I have no other alternative for my gas and electric services, and for this reason I 
respectfully wish that you deny their request. 

Sincerely, 

Chelsea Adams 


